
Grade 6 Mini Fair Fundraiser  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Grade 6 are holding a Mini Fair on Monday 12th December to raise money for their Graduation and to add 
to the funds raised for the Cancer Council.  At the fair there will be stalls, including hair chalk and face 
painting. If your child would like the opportunity to have their face painted or hair coloured they will need 
parental permission.  Thank you for supporting the senior school’s project on working as a community and 
developing the students’ financial literacy on how to manage a budget.   
 
Regards, 
 
Sharon Lomas and Sean Golden 
 
 

 
I give ____________________________________     permission to have their face painted/ hair chalked. 

 

Parents/Guardians signature____________________________________________ 
 
` 
 
 


